
From: Zach Daugherty <zdaugherty@gardenstreetcommunities.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 10:08 AM 
To: Kimberly Tyson <kimberly.tyson@chathamcountync.gov> 
Subject: Re: Savannah Ridge 
 
Kim  
 
Sorry for the delay. I’d like to present final plat by end of December 2028 

Zach Daugherty 
Acquisitions & Development 
Garden Street Communities Southeast, LLC 
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